
 
 

CL831-MR  05.2023 

 
 

Post-Operative Pain Management 
 
 

The medications prescribed for post-operative pain are to be used as needed, not 
scheduled.  Some pain medications, including Norco (hydrocodone) and Percocet 
(oxycodone) are habit forming and should be stopped as soon as possible.  
 
You should contact us as early as possible if you need a prescription refill, as 
some pain medications cannot be called into the pharmacy. You will need to allow 
enough time for the prescription to be mailed to you should you not be able to pick 
up a physical prescription. Typically, we need to be notified 48-72 hours in 
advance.  Medication refills will only be authorized during normal business hours.  
 


